
 

 

 

 

 5th May 2023 

This week we have been learning all about royal things and the King’s coronation.  

This week the children have: 

 Read ‘The king’s cook’ and ‘Zog and the flying doctors’  

 Made a collage of the kings face silhouette. They cut out different 

London/royal themed pictures and glued them onto the silhouette.  

 Made their own sandwich to have at snack time. They tried to butter the 

bread themselves and they picked their filling.  

 Brought in homemade cakes to have a tea party afternoon at pre-school.  

 Made crowns to wear at the tea party afternoon.  

 Painted a piece of bunting to decorate the pre-school. The children used 

red and blue paint, copying the flag.  

 Played with a small world London scene. The children played with taxi 

cabs, a double decker bus, train station etc.  

 Played with a Buckingham palace/castle scene. The children used 

different knight and princess characters for their role play.  

 

This term we will be focusing on ‘Blending and segmenting’ and ‘voice 

sounds’. Please find attached some ideas to practice at home!  

Next week we will be learning about Minibeasts! If any of the children have any 

books about Minibeasts please bring them in to share!   

Important information  

 Please send in any photos of the children celebrating the King’s 

coronation!  

 Sun Hats – As we cross our fingers for warmer weather please could all 
children ensure that they have a sun hat in school and sun cream (named 
and kept in school) every day. 



 Wednesday 10th May- Pre-school Stay and Play 8.45am-10.am. Please see 

poster attached for information.  

 Wednesday 24th May – Rosemoor trip – Please go on eduspot for 

payments.  

 Wednesday 28th June – Stay and Play Sports Day for Pre-school and 

Codden.  


